
Hello	Emiliano,		The	Athol	Police	Dept	has	had	no	contact	with
Clearview,	nor	have	we	had	contact	with	any	other	facial	recognition
company.

Please	feel	free	to	reach	out	if	you	need	anything	further.

	

	

Chief	Craig	A	Lundgren

Athol	Police	Dept

280	Exchange	St	

Athol	Ma.	01331

	

	

	

	

	

From:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	[mailto:efalcon@aclum.org]	
Sent:	Friday,	February	14,	2020	11:20	AM
To:	pchief@townofathol.org
Cc:	Taïsha	Lazare	
Subject:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

	

Good	Morning,

	

Please	see	attached.

	

Best,

Emiliano

	

------

Emiliano	Falcon-Morano

Pronouns:	he,	him,	his

	

From Chief	Craig	Lundgren	<pchief@townofathol.org>
Subject RE:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

To 'Emiliano	Falcon-Morano'	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Tue,	18	Feb	2020	10:33:22	-0500



Policy	Counsel

Technology	for	Liberty	Program

American	Civil	Liberties	Union	of	Massachusetts

211	Congress	Street,	Boston,	MA	02110

617.482.3170	x402	|	efalcon@aclum.org		

	

Website
vRi16ICHNM13Etxaj1XHTd4PPxbBy7PHeUyh02w-RRu2RU6cfCv18D3FCSq3ZlBdGpvTvbD8
xIvMKAc7TtgDqi_gB07xgU4NkRoizodKOcuXGx-MFZPnQ,,&typo=1>		|	Twitter
ass&c=E,1,GP7WU2TVWefrd0eUCCqSTABvYwz_eXuS11GdjrcMvVYDk_WSmv_OKPcq1xrFLp
yqxUvcostxeMw1yvsGtcvx_QLaTIn4crgsueAeHvDr4FhMoShQsEI,&typo=1>		|
Facebook			|	Instagram
		|	Youtube
	

	

	


